
 

 

12 June 2023 
 

 
Capitaine Tasman 085N Operational Update 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
The Capitaine Tasman 085N has experienced adverse weather during her voyage from New Zealand 
to Australia. To recover schedule, she will omit Nuku’alofa on voyage 085N. 
 
Australia exports to Nuku’alofa will tranship in Auckland to the Magellan 032N, ETA 12-July to 
Nuku’alofa. 
 
New Zealand origin will be re-routed to the Magellan 031N, ETA 24-June to Nuku’alofa  
 
These adjustments will be reflected in our schedules to be updated shortly, should you have any 
further questions please contact your PFL representative. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
PFL 


